
From: Sean Taylor (PT&E)
To: Andrew King
Subject: RE: P/20/048/FUL: Men A Vaur, Church Road, St Mary"s
Date: 28 July 2020 15:46:34

Information Classification: CONTROLLED
 
Hi Andrew
 

I have no comment on this one either as it is surrounded by 20th century development and the
nearest record in the HER is 75m to the SW.#
 
Best wishes
 
Sean
 

From: Andrew King <Andrew.King@scilly.gov.uk> 
Sent: 13 July 2020 11:28
To: Sean Taylor (PT&E) <Sean.Taylor@cornwall.gov.uk>
Subject: P/20/048/FUL: Men A Vaur, Church Road, St Mary's
 
Good Morning,

Please see attached consultation request for the above planning application.
 
Regards,
Andrew King
Officer: Planning & Development Management
 
COVID -19 INFORMATION
Please note that currently I am working remotely and have limited to access to the Council’s
phone network. Voicemails can be picked up and calls returned as necessary.  We are not not
however currently holding any face-to-face meetings. If you do have a planning enquiry then
please put this in writing, ideally by email as there is a delay in the processing of post.
 
If you would like to arrange a ‘virtual meeting’ with me or staff in the Planning Department
then please let us know. We have Skype and Teams applications available if you would like to
make an appointment.
 
Thanks for your patience at this time.
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